PShR

Performance Shagya- Arabian Registry

August 25, 2014
Dear Members and Friends of the Performance Shagya-Arabian Registry,

We the members of the PShR Board of Directors regret to inform you that we were unable to secure
enough applications to cover expenses for the inspection that was to be held in September, 2014. We
believe your horses have the right to participate in a high-quality inspection with the appreciation you
deserve. For this reason we have decided to cancel the event and thank you so much for your
application.

However, we are pleased to announce the date and location of our 2015 PShR Inspection at two
separate locations.

(Sat/Sun) May 17/18 at Campbell Spring Farms in Chesterfield, VA
(Sat/Sun) May 23/24 at Run Along Farms in Geneseo, IL

Enclosed you will find the paperwork and check you submitted and look forward to receiving your
application early next year.

Upon the recommendation of the ISG, we were able to secure Judit Erzsébet Kovics as the Judge for
the 2015 inspection. Judit has excellent experience as a Shagya- Arabian judge. She comes from
Hungary, where she judged numerous times at the Babolna State Stud. She is able to speak four
languages and is very excited to meet us and see our horses. Judit is also willing to offer instructions
before the inspection.

We would love for you to join us next year as a participant with your horses. Our PShR inspection will be
an ISG accepted inspection which means it must be accepted by other ISG member associations. All
Shagya-Arabians belonging to other associations that are in need for an inspection are welcome to join
us.

On behalf of the Board Members of the PShR, Anke Brander, Libby Fletcher-Henderson, Julie Jackson-
Biegert, Kathy Johnson, Linda Rudolphi and I, we look forward to seeing you next year!

Holly Kemmis,
PShR Treasurer



